

## CHRISTIAN HOLINESS ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 100 Wilmore, Kentucky 40390 CHA CENTER (Asbury Manor) South Walnut Street (606) 858-4091

March 7, 1990

Dr. Howard A. Snyder United Theological Seminary 1810 Harvard Blvd. Dayton, OH 45406

Dear Howard:

Once again I am in Wilmore caring for CHA business. Things look very good regarding the Lexington Convention.

As I mentioned earlier, we have asked Asbury College to recalculate the salary for the CHA office manager. There are some slight changes due to changing costs in social security, unemployment insurance, etc.

The 15% of the office manager's salary will be \$175.65 per month. I believe this is just a few more cents than you have been paying.

Patricia told me that gradually everything is being cleared up so that the WTS business can become up-to-date. Just a few days ago Dr. Arnett called and stated that he had found some additional checks and addresses. These are being cared for.

If you want to use the CHA mailing list at any time to promote WTS, please let us know. Eventually we may want to approach WTS people to see if they will join CHA. CHA very much needs to expand its membership and base.

I am looking forward to seeing you at the convention in a few weeks.

Very sincerely,

Burnis H. Bushong Executive Director

BHB/plw

**CHA Executive Committee** 

President Jerald D. Johnson Church of the Nazarene ● Vice President & Convention Program Chairman William B. Coker, Sr. United Methodist-Asbury College ● Vice President Elect Thomas Hermiz World Gospel Mission ● Secretary John A. Byers Brethren in Christ ● Treasurer Harold Shoults Salvation Army ● Executive Director Burnis Bushong World Gospel Mission ● Members-at-Large O.D. Emery Wesleyan ● Duane Beals Western Evangelical Seminary ● Edward Mitchell Evangelical Friends ● Leonard Wolfgang Evangelical Christian Church